
8802 27th Ave NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271

TulalipCares.org

Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Seattle International Film Festival
Address:
305 Harrison St 
Seattle, WA 98109

Contact:
(206) 464-5830 
https://www.siff.net

Organization’s General Goals:
We are dedicated to fostering an informed, aware, and vibrant community of 
film lovers.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2019 Q1	 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Seattle International Film Festival.
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Hi Marilyn- 
 

It was another wonderful year for our Indigenous films at SIFF and we couldn't have done 
it without you. Thank you so much for your continued support of these amazing stories 
and voices. 

 
I am following up now with some information about the program, and also with some 
great photos! 

 
Photos: 

 
Edge of the Knife (Sgaawaay K’uuna): 
https://www.flickr.com/photos/seattleinternationalfilmfestival/albums/72157708770351481 

 

N. Scott Momaday: Words from a Bear: 
https://www.flickr.com/photos/seattleinternationalfilmfestival/albums/72157708775806277 

 

Attendance: 
 

Edge of the Knife (Sgaawaay K’uuna): 
588 

Top End Wedding: 
914 
N. Scott Momaday: Words from a Bear: 
96 
250 (Seattle Public Library screening) 
For My Father's Kingdom: 
76 

Vai: 
503 

 
Total attendance for Indigenous films: 2,427 

 
We continue to see tremendous success with our Indigenous film program and 4th 
World Media Lab, and are grateful for your support. We even brought VAI and TOP END 
WEDDING back for our Best of SIFF, a cinema showcase of festival winners and crowd 
favorites from festival. 

 
This year, we created a PDF version of our catalog. Here is the link to 
it: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1etPB1tnapCKRMJYL4eJ_lC5Qvvld1_6c/view? 
usp=sharing 

 

But do let us know if you'd like one mailed to you as well. 
Lastly, I want to let you know that Nathaniel Porter will be taking over my position at SIFF 
starting next week; I have cced him here. He looks forward to partnering with Tulalip in 
support of our Indigenous program next year. It's been a pleasure working with you! 

 
Thank you, 
Kelly 
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Words from a Bear

Page 3 of 4    Seattle International Film Festival



Edge of the Knife
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